
 

Turn your ear to wisdom and apply your heart to understanding (Proverbs 2:2) 

 

Rectory Gardens 

Worthing 
West Sussex 

BN14 7TQ 
 
TEL  01903 235389 

EMAIL  office@broadwaterce.org 
 
Headteacher: Mr Aaron Morrissey 
 
www.broadwater.w-sussex.sch.uk 

 

 
 

 

14th March 2024 
 

 

 

 

Dear Reception Parents, 
 

Early Years - EASTER BREAKFAST – Weds 27th March 
 
To celebrate Easter, we will be sharing an Easter Breakfast together on Wednesday 

27th March.  

 

We will be having breakfast at 9.00am so your child does not need to have breakfast at 
home. 

 

We will be eating together in the hall and will provide bread and jam, hot cross buns and 

milk.  If your child has dietary requirements, please provide a suitable alternative or 

speak to the class teacher.   

 
Please could you send your child to school with a plastic bowl, spoon and small box 

of cereal (or small amount of cereal in a plastic box/ bag) on Wednesday 

morning. These items must be in a named plastic bag that can be tied up once we 

have finished breakfast.  

 
Also, if you are able to send in a small posy of flowers to decorate the tables we would 

be very grateful. 

 

To conclude our topic, we will be making Easter nests and having an Easter egg hunt.  

Thank you for your contributions to our Early Years Fund we will be using some of the 

money towards these activities.  If you haven’t contributed yet it is not too late, please 
pay through your online ParentPay account (£3.50 craft and cookery fund). 

 

Thank you 

The Early Year’s Team 


